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March 17, 1994

Mr. J. Philip Stohr, Director Division of Radiation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323-0199

RE: NRC Inspection Report No.: 45-24880-01/94-01
Docket No.- 030-29650, License No.: 45-24880-01

Dear Mr. Stohr:

With regards to your letter of February 25, 1994 and more
particularly to the contents of the forth paragraph, we wish to
comply with the requirements so mentioned.

On March 3, 1994, this writer met with Mr. William C. Walker and
reviewed the contents of your letter and the severity therein.
We discussed the serious consequences and questioned his
judgement in mis-informing Mr. Lee Franklin as to our employee
receiving the manufacture's training.

I have instructed Mr. William C. Walker to fully cooperate with
any representatives from your office and any future disclosures
will be addressed on an accurate and precise basis. I presently
fail to understand the sound reasoning for this company's
employees to mis-inform your representatives.

Yours very truly,

VALLEY ASPHALT PRODUCTS, INC
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/ Frederick M. Franklin
President
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